
 
May 22, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Tanglewood-Briarwood Phase 2C Street Rehabilitation Project 

community project funding in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

located at 300 W. Davis St. Conroe, Texas 77357. 

 

The project will rehabilitate multiple streets in the Tanglewood/Briarwood area, located in north 

central Conroe, in an effort to increase mobility and improve wastewater management. The 

project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under Title 1 

of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, Public Law 93-383, as amended 42 

U.S.C. 5301 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Luttrell  

Member of Congress 

 


